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        School based vaccination programme for year’s 1 and 2. 
                                            Protection against winter flu  
 
 
The Immunisation Team have planned to visit your child’s school on …16/10/15… 
 
If you would like your child to receive the nasal flu vaccination please ensure a completed 
consent card has been returned to school before the above date.  
 
There are very few reasons why the nurses would not give a nasal flu vaccination to a child. 
 
 

It is important you inform the Immunisation Team on 0121 245 5760  if’ 
 

 Your child has already  received a flu vaccination since September 
2015 

 There has been any change in your child’s health since you 
completed their consent card. 

 Your child is wheezy within the 3 days before the vaccination is 
planned in your child’s school – see date above. 

 Your child is currently living with or in close contact with a family 
member who is immunosuppressed. 

 Your child has had a severe reaction to eggs since you completed 
their consent card. 

 Your child has developed any new allergies since you completed their 
consent card. 

 Your child has had to increase their asthma medication or is taking 
oral steroids when the nurses are planning to visit the school. 

 
 

If you have not completed a consent card and would like your 
child to receive the nasal flu vaccination please ask for a 
consent pack from school reception or contact the 
Immunisation Team on 0121 245 5760   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 but it is important that you inform the Immunisation team on the above number if there has 
been any significant changes in your childs health 


